
 

The BGES School (ICSE) 

12B Heysham Road 

Kolkata 700020 

  
 SCHOOL WILL REOPEN ON 15 JUNE  INSTEAD OF 06 JUNE DUE 

TO THE PREVAILING HEAT WAVE SITUATION   
 

 

With reference to the notice dated 25 Apr ’23 regarding summer 

vacations being readjusted to reopen on 06 Jun, it is hereby 

announced that as per directives of the Government of  West  Bengal 

School Education Department, Bikash Bhavan, THE SCHOOL 

WILL REOPEN ON THURSDAY 15 JUN 2023. 

 

 

 

 
Brij Bhushan Singh 

Principal  

08 Jun 23           


